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As a property owner and steward of the land I find the state position to be an over 

reach of the very rights the Oregon Constitution guarentees me as a private property 

owner. It is vague in how it is written. It states no end game but we all know what it 

will mean if the State can  get their foot in the door on private water rights. I urge all 

who review this bill to table it and not forward it thru the legislative process  This bill is 

a wolf in sheep’s clothing. Sincerely, Tim Hunter 


